Public Hearing on FY 2022 Budget

The Public Hearing on the FY 2022 Budget was held Thursday November 4", 2021 at 7:00pm
in the Boardroom at Havana Glen

Present: David Scott — Town Supervisor
Donna Taber — Councilperson
Bob Simpson — Councilperson
Breana Yessman — Councilperson
Tiffany Zinger — Councilperson

Absent: Gloria Stigers — Town Clerk
Others Present: None

The Public Hearing was advertised in the Review & Express on 10/27/21 and 11/3/21.
Supervisor Scott gave the Board a report on the budget lines that changed since the last
workshop. They are as follows:

A1320.4 — Auditor Contract - $3,800.%
A1680.4 - Software Program - $3,000.%

Revenue for A Fund
1001 Real Property Taxes - $227,353.%
Total Revenue - $279,478.%°

There were no comments on the Preliminary Budget and no public was present
Regular Board Meeting will be held on Tuesday November 9", 2021 at 7:00pm

On motion of Tiffany Zinger, seconded by Donna Taber, the Public Hearing be adjourned at
7:10pm
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Respectfully Submitted: . : Ou@ @%ﬁ@ Gloria Stigers, Town Clerk

*Minutes were taken by Supervisor Scott for Clerk Stigers since she was absent*



